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Dear Friends in Faith,

November Brings a Season of Gratitude

The month of November invites us to pause and reflect on the abundance of blessings
bestowed upon us. This month, our thoughts are guided by three meaningful
observances: All Saints Day, Veterans Day, and Thanksgiving Day. Each offers a
unique perspective on gratitude towards God and the myriad of gifts in our lives.

All Saints Day: Remembering the Faithful

On November 1st, Christians around the world celebrate All Saints Day, a time to honor
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On November 1st, Christians around the world celebrate All Saints Day, a time to honor
the saints known and unknown who have walked before us in faith. This sacred day is
an opportunity to express our gratitude for the lives of those who have demonstrated
unwavering devotion to God. We give thanks not only for their exemplary faith but also
for the spiritual legacy they leave, inspiring us to live our lives more fully in service to
God and humanity.

Veterans Day: Honoring Our Heroes

On November 11th, we commemorate Veterans Day, a national holiday dedicated to
honoring the men and women who have valiantly served in the military. This day
reminds us to give thanks for the courageous individuals who have fought to protect our
freedoms and ensure peace. As we stand united in gratitude, we pray for continued
protection and guidance for those serving today and remember those who have given
their all in the pursuit of a better world.

Thanksgiving Day: Celebrating Abundance

Perhaps the most widely celebrated of these observances, Thanksgiving Day on
November 28th is a cherished tradition where families gather to share a meal and
express gratitude. Rooted in the harvest festivals, Thanksgiving is a time to reflect on the
abundance of gifts we have received throughout the year—our families, friendships,
health, and prosperity. It’s a moment to pause in prayer, offering thanks to God for His
steadfast presence and endless blessings, even in challenging times.

In this season of gratitude, let us bring to mind those around us who might be
experiencing hardships. As a church community, let us extend our hearts and hands to
offer support, reinforcing the spirit of generosity and compassion in our daily actions.
May we carry the essence of thanksgiving beyond this month, nurturing an attitude of
gratitude in every aspect of our lives.

May God bless you abundantly this November and guide us all in recognizing and
cherishing His gifts.

In Christ,
Pastor Matt

November Worship Assistants
Ushers: Trent Athmann, Justin Martinson, Darren Sagedahl

Acolytes: Jadin Martinson, Jakob Martinson
Worship A/V: Cara McLagan, Aaron McLagan

Communion Helper: Keith Larson
Altar Guild: Jill Hanson, Dawn Gluesing



Church Directory

We celebrate the way that our faith community has
come together to create a new pictorial directory. If you
were not able to have your picture taken, you will be
able to submit a photo. Stay tuned for more details to
come.
Thank you so much to all of our volunteers who made
phone calls, hosted photo sessions, and are organizing
our new Directory.

Fall Ministries

It's been a wonderful season for serving others! On Halloween the Parish Life Committee hosted a
Trunk or Treat event for the community that brought 160 trick or treaters! Photo Gallery

October 27 was our annual "God's Work. Our Hands. Day of Service" in the community. We washed
windows, cleaned up yards, served at the food shelf, made blankets for Santa's Closet and picked fruit.
We celebrate this specific day of service and all the ways people serve others in their daily lives. Photo
Gallery

Enjoy Giving Away Money?

Thrivent members can receive $500 per year to use for service,
education or fundraising projects!

Talk with Pastor Matt or Sister Sarah for more information.

Caregiver's Support Group

Our Caregiver's Support Group continues to meet at
the church on the 2nd and 4th Tuesday of the
month from 2:00 - 3:00 pm. Goodies and Beverages
will be served. If you have questions or need care
for your loved one while you're away, please contact
Karen Flom 320-522-1980 or Carole Buhr 320-894-
1983

THANK YOU THANK YOU THANK YOU

A big THANK YOU to our hardy volunteers who landscaped, cut
down, and trimmed the trees on church grounds.

https://crossofcalvary.net/thank-you-for-trunk-or-treat/
https://crossofcalvary.net/gods-work-our-hands-day-of-service-2024/
mailto:hauskenmatt8@gmail.com
mailto:Sarah.hausken@gmail.com
mailto:kmflom@yahoo.com
mailto:carolembuhr@gmail.com


Current Bible Study Opportunities

• Sundays, 10 am at Church with Pastor Matt
• 4th Monday, 1:30 pm at Church - Ruth Bible Study
• Tuesdays, 6:30 am at Church - Men's Bible Study
• Tuesdays, 7:00 am at Church - Men's Bible Study
• Tuesdays, 10:30 am at Traditions with Pastor Matt
• Wednesdays, 9 am at Church - Women's Bible Study
• Last Wednesday, 9:30 am at Church -Dorcas Bible Study
• Weds, 7:45 pm at Max's - Theology on Tap w/ Pastor Matt
• Fridays, 10 am at Parkview with Pastor Matt



Mission Moment

Your offerings support the ministry of Santa's Closet of Renville
County. Santa's Closet donates new, unwrapped toys and gifts to
families in need this Christmas. If you would like to donate to
Santa's Closet, we have a donation box set up in church.

Sunday School Christmas Program

Our children will tell the story of Jesus' birth on Sunday,
Dec. 15 at 11 am. Please join us!

If kids would like to share special music before the
service, please contact your Sunday School teachers.

Elementary After School Programs
Come to Cross of Calvary once a month for snack, Bible
stories, prayer, games, service, activities and singing.

Jesus Justice League (grades 1-2)- Thurs. Dec. 5, 3-5 pm
GLUE (grades 3-4) - Wednesday, Dec.4, 3-5 pm
WOW (grades 5-6) - Wednesday, Nov. 20, 3-5 pm
Choir and Craft (grades 4-7) Fri. Nov.15, 3-5 pm - Meet
twice a month to sing, pray and practice classic crafts such
as crocheting, quilting, baking and other handcrafts. If you'd
like to teach a craft, contact Sister Sarah 320-579-0838

Thrivent Community Action Team
Grants Requested

Thrivent members can request two $250 grants per year
to be used for service, education, or fundraising. We're
looking for a couple people to use one of their grants for
Choir and Craft supplies. If you're willing to do this,

https://crossofcalvary.net/wp-content/uploads/2024/09/JJL-Letter-and-Reg-24-25.pdf
https://crossofcalvary.net/wp-content/uploads/2024/09/GLUE-Letter-and-Reg-24-25.pdf
https://crossofcalvary.net/wp-content/uploads/2024/09/WOW-Letter-and-Reg-24-25.pdf
https://crossofcalvary.net/wp-content/uploads/2024/09/Choir-and-Craft-Letter-and-Reg-24-25.pdf


Choir and Craft supplies. If you're willing to do this,
please contact Sister Sarah 320-579-0838

Breakfast Club

Meet the 2nd and 4th Thursdays of the month at 7:07 am for a
delicious breakfast, meaningful conversation, and to try different
spiritual practices. Open to grades 10-12.

If you would like to make a breakfast, please contact Sister Sarah
320-579-0838

Save the Dates

Junior High Youth Gathering: November 22-23. 2024

Jr. High at Camp House: June 8-12, 2025

Day Camp July 7-10, 2025

Elementary at Shores of St. Andrew: July 27-31

Prayers for Healing and Strength 

Chet Boen 
Carol Hormann 
Bob Sagedahl
Keith Beckler
Shawn Senkyr

Prayer concerns will now be listed for one month only. If you'd like to extend or add
prayers for an individual or family, please call the church office. 320-523-1574



Need Pastoral Care? Please have a family member or friend notify the church. You
may also request hospital staff to call on your behalf. Call day or night at 320-579-
0839. Never feel as though you are bothering Pastor or the staff. We are here to serve
as a comfort and as a resource.

tel:3205790839
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